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Free Physicals for Upcoming 7th Graders 

    Free physicals are offered for students 

beginning the end of their 6th grade year 

through 12th grade each spring at the high 

school.  The date for physicals this year is April 

17, and they begin at 6:00 PM.  If your child will 

be participating in any sports next year for 

Junior High, he/she will need to have a physical 

completed. 

 
Reminders and Important Dates 

     The date for the end of third quarter is 

Friday, March 15.   Grade cards will be sent 

home Friday, March 16.  The third quarter 

honor roll assembly is scheduled for March 28.  

6th grade is at 8:30, 5th grade is at 9:15, and 4th 

grade is at 10:00.   Also, please remember 

spring break is March 18-22  (not that your 

children will let you forget!) 

 

 
Summer School 

     Plans for summer school are underway!  

Transportation WILL be provided this year!  

However, it will be a modified route, as we will 

not be running all the buses we run during the 

school year.  Also, the Y will also be offering an 

“after summer school” program for students 

who attend summer school during the month of 

June.  We will send home information for their 

program with the letter regarding our 

building’s summer school plan.  This will be 

sent home with 3rd quarter grade cards. 

 
Library News 

     The Dino-Mite book fair starts March 1 and 

will run through March 8th.  The next Family 

night will be March 7 from 3:30-6:30 PM. 

 
MAP Testing Schedule 

     All students will take the Communication 

Arts MAP test April 30, May 1, and May 2. The 

Math MAP test will be May 7, 8, and 9th.  5th 

grade will take the Science MAP on May 14 and 

15.  More information about testing will come 

home closer to the date! 

 
 

 

 

Picture Day 

     Spring picture day is March 11th!  You may 

order pictures online at www.inter-

state.com/order.  The code is37384BA.  Flyers 

will be coming home next week. 

 
 

Lost and Found 

     Our lost and found is turning into all lost but 

never found!  Please have your child check for 

items he/she may be missing.  Everything will 

be donated to Helping Hands during spring 

break. 

 
Kindergarten Sign Ups! 

     If you have a child that will be 5 beginning 

August 1st this year and starting Kindergarten, it 

is time to sign up!  Please check the district 

website at cjr1.org for directions on how to 

enroll online. 

 
Math Contest 

  Congratulations to the following students who 

participated in the Math Contest in Wheaton, 

MO on February 23:  Lincoln Dalton, Cienna 

Rodriguez, Carson Sprouls, Caleb Taylor, Seth 

Brown, Joshua Frakes, Otto Fuchs, Craig Hayes, 

Alex Hobson, Corinne Merrell, Ryan Sprague, 

Tallie Ayton, Jack Spencer, and Grace Ware. 

     Seth Brown, Otto Fuchs, Corinne Merrell, 

Ryan Sprague, Tallie Ayton, Jack Spencer, and 

Grace Ware all individually qualified for 

Regionals!  There were five openings for 

“teams” to go to Regionals, and our building 

took four of the five spots!!!!  I’m especially 

proud, because many schools choose their 

students at the beginning of the year, and then 

“prep” them for the contest after school.  We 

rely on our students to use the excellent math 

knowledge they have acquired from their 

teachers in class each day.  In other words, we 

don’t have to “prep” our students to be great in 

a contest.  They can do that all on their own! 
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